Beggs, Tauren R - DNR

From: John Emery <emery.ja@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2016 7:24 PM

To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR

Cc: Don Brittnacher (Don.Brittnacher@omnni.com)
Subject: Re: Follow-up for Allyn Property

Hello Tauren & Don - Just want to report that Harmon & Vy are back home now after six weeks being away in
rehab after her knee replacement. They are doing fairly well considering their age & circumstances. They are
ready to proceed with vapor testing, so Don, we can proceed with testing as your schedule permits.

Talk to you soon,
John

On Tue, Jul 12, 2016 at 10:39 AM, Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov> wrote:

Good morning John,

| am so sorry to hear that news. | hope everything goes well with her surgery and rehab. | don’t want to put any
additional stress on the current situation, so we can just proceed with the vapor testing and see how that turns out. |
would agree that the vapor testing in the downstairs living space is what needs to be evaluated at this time and vapor
testing upstairs would not be needed unless the indoor air downstairs indicated a problem.

Thanks for getting back to me,

We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Tauren Beggs

Phone: (920) 662-5178

Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov




